Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 01 August 2014 1505

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Application number 2014/4332/F

To whom it may concern
As aregular user of the Hamnp stead Heath and the ponds I am writing to object to application 2014/4332/P
The City of London has based its plans on unrealistic cormputer modelling that assumed: the collapse of all

existing dams, no warning and no emergency services and the very worst kind of storm possible - predicted
to happen enly ence in 400,000 years

Tours Faithfully

Serena Davies



